
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Milton-Freewater 
 

Date:  August 06, 2019 

Contact: Public Works Department – 541-938-8270, 8272 & 8274 

 
 

RE:    Street Closures Due To Crack Sealing 

 

 

In the weeks to come we will be preparing city streets to be crack sealed from SE 15th Avenue south to 

Key Boulevard.  It is imperative that you do not blow lawn clippings or other debris on the street surfaces 

to assist in expediting this process. Staff plans to begin crack sealing on August 19, 2019 through 

September 6, 2019.  Staff will be conducting such maintenance between 6:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. on 

regular work days. 

 

During the crack sealing of your street you may not have direct driving access to your home or business 

to allow for worker safety and maintenance.  If you will need access to your vehicle during this time it 

may be best to park on other neighboring streets temporarily.  Active maintenance areas will be clearly 

marked a business day in advance.  

 

Refuse collection will run as regularly scheduled during construction.  Please be sure your can is out by 

6 a.m. during this time.  City crews will handle any can repositioning needs during this time to ensure 

you receive service as long as your can is out.    

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact the Public Works Department at 938-8270, 938-8272 or 938-8274 if 

you have any questions.   
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